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In March, I announced the creation of an internal working group to take forward the development of a sector-led plan of action to address the wide-ranging recommendations contained within the Local Government Chief Digital Officer’s (LGCDO’s) report.

The group, made up of partners from One Voice Wales, the Society for Local Council Clerks, the LGCDO’s office and the Welsh Government have worked at pace. I am pleased to have received the working group’s action plan. I provide a summary of the actions that the group have defined to take forward the Report’s recommendations.

The oversight of these actions will be undertaken by the Digital Health working group. 
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